
June 29, 2004

Rochelle Becker
San Luis Obispo Mothers for Peace
P. O. Box 164
Pismo Beach, California 93448

Dear Ms. Becker:

I am responding to your request of June 9, 2004, made during the Town Hall Meeting in
San Luis Obispo, California, for a copy of NUREG-0675, �Safety Evaluation Report Related to
the Operation of Diablo Canyon Power Plant, Units 1 and 2,” Supplement No. 34, and 
NUREG-800, �Standard Review Plan for the Review of Safety Analysis Reports for Nuclear
Power Plants.”  Please find enclosed a paper copy of NUREG-0675 and a CD containing
NUREG-800.  A copy of the transcript will be made publically available once it has been
received. 

NRC documents are made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s
document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).  Please
contact Mr. Victor Dricks, Public Affairs Officer, Region IV, if you require any additional
assistance regarding NRC documents at (800) 952-9677 or E-mail Mr. Dricks at VLD@nrc.gov.

                                           Sincerely,

/RA/

William B. Jones, Chief
Project Branch E
Division of Reactor Projects
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